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Welcoming the King of Thailand

Date
June 1960

Primary Maker
Bill Daack

Medium
photographic paper

Description
Photograph, Black and white; Horizontal modern reprint 
image of a ceremony on the submarine USS Growler at 

Pearl Harbor, Hawaii. Men in white uniforms are manning the rails and forming a welcoming line toward the 
deck of the vessel. Other men are standing at attention in groups on the street in front of the submarine. 
One group appears to be Marines, the other a military band. There are docks and vessels across the 
waterway from Growler. Palm trees are in the foreground on the left. There is a white border around the 
image and tape on the right and left. The back has “Receiving the // King of Thailand” written in black ink.

Dimensions
3 7/16 × 3 15/16 in. (8.7 × 10 cm)


